This week we offer two opportunities to take action to help protect and restore America's rivers.

Dear River Advocate:
Act now:

· To protect West Virginia's "wild and wonderful" Blackwater River

· To protect the National Environmental Policy Act!

· Act now to protect West Virginia's "wild and wonderful" Blackwater River

                     http://www.americanrivers.org/site/R?i=LC_iBM9BLCib46Jiyhqy6g
The Blackwater River needs your help! Protect this iconic West Virginia treasure by asking the U.S. Forest Service to stand up to timber companies and developers. The U.S. Forest Service has released a draft plan that will transform the Blackwater Canyon Rail Trail into a logging road. Logging along the trail and subsequent development will harm the Blackwater River that runs through the canyon.

This historic and scenic rail trail is one of only two trails that offer views of the wild and free Blackwater River and its rugged canyon. The river's exhilarating rapids draw whitewater enthusiasts, and the rail trail offers hikers, bikers, and history buffs the opportunity to enjoy nature and learn about West Virginia's coal mining history. Click here to learn more and to tell the Forest Service that you want to see the river that runs through the Blackwater Canyon protected for public recreation and wildlife.

The deadline for comments is February 6, 2006, so please take action now!

http://www.americanrivers.org/site/R?i=qBazgDTFBb0YzBXXQnnVEQ..
Act now to protect the National Environmental Policy Act!

http://www.americanrivers.org/site/R?i=opzNMByked88zstktl9P3g
The Republican staff of the House Resources Committee's National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) Task Force has released a partisan draft report recommending changes to this key environmental law. Why is NEPA so important for river protection? This law guarantees that the environmental impacts of major federal actions such as hydropower dam re-licensing, navigation, and flood control projects undergo environmental analysis and receive public scrutiny. Tell Congress you oppose changes to NEPA that will reduce your right to weigh in on federal agency actions that could harm our rivers and the environment. 

The deadline for comments is February 6, 2006, so please take action now!

http://www.americanrivers.org/site/R?i=4ZarZReQAGFDmExqQ2t2rw
Thanks for taking action on behalf of America's rivers!
Sincerely,
Rebecca R. Wodder, President
American Rivers
To contact American Rivers, email us at outreach@americanrivers.org
